
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Debra Fowler [mailto:deb3fowler@icloud.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 5:31 AM 
To: HHC Exhibits <HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: Testimony in opposition to HB 4135 
 
Please protect dementia & Alzheimer's patients. Don't rush the process of updating advance directives 
without ensuring legal protections for these vulnerable people are kept in place. Please vote no on HB 
4135. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


